
 

HPC e-Bulletin 18 June 2021

 
Kia ora koutou 
Dear Parents and Whānau 
 
Well done to the students involved in the Big Sing this week. A great performance, with 
the local Probus Club also enjoying both the choir and other performers at their recent 
meeting. 
 
Tertiary Preparation Evening: This is happening on Tuesday 22 June, 7pm in the College 
Hall. An important evening to look at how students can prepare for Tertiary 
applications. We will be discussing preparation for course applications, scholarships, 
halls, studylink and being financially prepared.  
 
Online Learning: Teachers put up a summary of the week’s work at the beginning of 
each week. This is to enable students who are away sick or for any other reason to keep 
up with their work. Any issues, please contact Inia Daymond (Deputy Principal 
Curriculum) iniad@haurakiplains.school.nz  
 
Sports News:  If a student is injured while representing the school, we are required to 
keep a record of this. To lodge an injury, as a coach or manager, please email 
studentservices@haurakiplains.school.nz.  
 
Congratulations to the Badminton team who won the TVSS Badminton Teams Senior 
Competition. 
 
Events Coming Up: 
Tue 22 June  Tertiary Preparation Evening (7pm Hall) 
Tue 22 June   WILSS Youth Volunteering Programme 
Wed 23 June   Boulton Cup (Netball) 
Thu 24 June   Board of Trustees Meeting 5:30pm 
Fri 25 June    Student Assembly 
 
Paeroa Community Support Trust Holiday Programmes: A full day programme with a 
variety of activities and trips for ages 11-17 years, free of charge. Click here for more 
information. 
 
Ngaire Harris 
PRINCIPAL 
 
Read recently: 
“The company you keep will lift you, level you or lower you.” 
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